
 

HOLIDAY 
HOURS 

Labor Day, Monday, September 6th 

The BARBARA B. JORDAN YMCA will be 
closed Monday, September 6th. 

 

We will resume normal business hours 
Tuesday, September 7th at 6:00 am.   
 

Saturday hours will return to 8:00 am–
6:00 pm on September 11th and Sunday 
hours will resume on September 12th 
from Noon to 4:00 pm. 

 

Have a happy and safe holiday 
with your family! 


